
 

 

 

 

Dates may be subject to change - we will give parents as much  notice as possible. 

Friday 22nd October  Break for half term  

Monday 1st November Return to school 

Monday 1st November  Year 6 parents evening - hall 

Tuesday 2nd November  Year 2 & Year 4 parents evening - hall 

Wednesday 3rd November  Year 1 & Year 5 parents evening - hall 

Thursday 4th November Mass at Church - Feast of St Charles’ 

Thursday 4th November Year Reception & Year 3 parents evening - hall 

Wednesday 10th November  Year 4 Class Mass - Church 

Wednesday 1st December  Year 6 Mass - Church 

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholicprimary.com    

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary 

Pupil Premium Funding 
Help our school to access additional funding that can benefit your 

child. 
Please look at the link below to see if you are entitled to Free School Meals. If your      
circumstances have changed recently you could be eligible. 

Statistics indicate that more children in our school are entitled to pupil premium, free milk and 
meals. 

• Income Support Income-based Jobseekers Allowance 

• Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

• Support from NASS (National Asylum Support Service) under part 6 of the Immigration and 
Asylum Act 1999 

• The guarantee element of State Pension Credit 

• Child Tax Credit, Working Tax Credit run-on, Universal Credit. 

 
How do I apply for pupil premium and free school milk?  Access Liverpool City Council’s Website via  
https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/grants-and-funding/free-school-meals/ 
 

Please let school know when you have received a confirmation letter  

as soon as possible. 

 

St Charles’ Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

“Love, learn and grow together” 

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean               22nd October2021 

 Year 5 Class Assembly 

This Tuesday, Year 5 performed a   
lovely assembly about Black History 
Month.  The children talked about why 
we celebrate Black History month. They 
told us about Mary Seacole, Rosa Parks, 
Nelson Mandela, Ophrah Winfrey and 
Barack Obama and the work these and 
many others do to irradiate racism. 

Thank you Year 5 for an interesting and 
informative assembly.  It was so lovely 
to have parents and the whole school to 
celebrate with Year 5.  

Well done everyone. 

Year 5 Trip to the Slave Museum 

Yesterday, Thursday 21st October, Year 5 

visited the Slave museum at the  Albert 

Dock.  In English the children have been 

studying the book ‘Henry’s Freedom 

Box’, a true story about a slave who 

mails himself to freedom. The  children 

have learnt about the transatlantic slave 

trade and the  terrible conditions the 

slaves went through.  The children had a 

great day and were even treated to an 

ice-cream!  

https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/grants-and-funding/free-school-meals/


 

Class 

Attendance & lates 
for the WHOLE 

school year  

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

95.14% 

 18 lates 

Reception 98.26%  

  3 lates 

Year 1 95.03% 

   2 lates 

Year 2 94.00% 

   3 lates 

Year 3  94.96% 

4 lates 

Year 4 98.00% 

  4 lates 

Year 5 97.12% 

 0 lates 

Year 6 89.24% 

2 lates 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

 

1.  Alan 882,474 

2.  Tilly 420,527 

3.  Kyle 339,865 

4.  Joe 205,906 

5.  Olivia 193,919 

Year 2 Charlie 25,260 

Year 3 Alan 882,474 

Year 4 Thomas 158,747 

Year 5 Hughie 182,243 

Year 6 Tilly 420,527 

The children have been enjoying the   
challenge of TTRS. The points will be    
reset over the  holidays so that we can 
start fresh after half term.  

If you do not know your child’s login      
details please let your child’s class    
teacher know.        

 Remember teachers are not available to 
reply to messages over the half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be considerate when parking 
near school, we have seen some cars 
approaching the kerb at speed and 
also cars stopping in the middle of 
the road to let children out. I know 
it is busy every morning but please 
think about others. 

 

Remember do not park on the  
yellow zig zag lines or in front of 

our neighbours’ driveways.  

Book Bags 

We still have a number of children who bring 
rucksacks into school. We have no storage in 
school for rucksacks and other bags.  

Bookbags only please. 

For easy identification of 
book bags, please could 
we just have 1 small 
keyring attached.  

You can purchase book 
bags from the school   
office using Parent pay.   

 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

22nd October 

Reception Frank 

Year 1 Noah 

Year 2  Lilly RL 

Year 3 Harley 

Year 4 Paolo 

Year 5 Milah 

Year 6 James 

Parents’ Evenings 

After half term we will be 

holding our Autumn term     

parents’ evenings. These   

meetings will be held in the 

school hall. Each appointment is 5 minutes long 

with a focus on how your child/ren has settled 

and what their targets are. 

If you require a long time with the class teacher, 

please request an additional meeting at another 

time with your child's class teacher. 

Indoor shoes 

Autumn has now very much started. We ask that all the 

children from Year 1 to Year 6 have a pair of plain black 

pumps in schools. This is to allow the children to change 

their shoes and prevents the carpets around school getting 

too muddy. The children are also expected to change their 

footwear on PE days as well.  

We would very much 

appreciate if you 

could work with us by 

having pumps that fit 

your child ready for 

the return to school 

on 1st November. 


